							February 17, 2021

The governing body met in regular session at 7:30 p.m., February 17, 2021 in the council room.  Mayor Joe Mitchell and council members Alice Lackey, Kylee Bergstrom, Mike Stallbaumer, Jim Mitchell and Ray Shinn were present.  Council member Steve Bennett was absent.  Also present were Chief of Police Jordan Weaver, Erin Toby, Tami Haverkamp, Brian Rusche and Bruce Deters and reporters Matt Diehl and Robert Wolfgang.

Alice Lackey moved and Kylee Bergstrom seconded a motion to approve the minutes of the February 3, 2021 council meeting.  All five voted aye.

Mike Stallbaumer moved and Ray Shinn seconded a motion to approve the minutes of the February 10, 2021 special council meeting.  All five voted aye.

Erin Toby, Park & Recreation Director, requested purchase of Jarvis Rec Software for a year at the price of $2,100.00 and to hire a Pool Manager for the 2021 Swim Season.  Ray Shinn moved and Kylee Bergstrom seconded a motion to purchase Jarvis Rec Software for a year and to hire a Pool Manager for the 2021 Swim Season.  All five voted aye.

At 8:12 p.m., Jim Mitchell moved and Mike Stallbaumer seconded a motion to go into executive session for 5 minutes until 8:17 p.m. to include Mayor, council and Chief Jordan Weaver for a personnel matter.  All five voted aye.

At 8:17 p.m., Alice Lackey moved and Jim Mitchell seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting.  All five voted aye.
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